PLANTATION IN THE COLLEGE CAMPUS
DATE: 12.07.21018

A plantation program was held in the college campus on dated 12.07.2018. Every year,
during the Van Mahotsav week, the cadets plant saplings in the college campus. The cadets planted
and watered the plants. The plantation program started in the morning 10.00 a.m. in the college

campus. Cadets and students also participated in the plantation drive.

Outcome: Plants are essential for nature and for life. The participants learnt their responsibility to

add to the beauty and resources of nature through this program.
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